Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2023 9:36 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECT to the development, DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street
LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492 .

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To Cumberland Council,

I would like to object to the proposal for the construction and operation of an organic waste transfer
station at 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492 . File: DA2023/0130 .

We had a nice and quiet neighbourhood around this area. There are apartments being built and already
have busy traffic on Church Street, we don't want to see once the transfer station has been built. There
will be waste transfer trucks going around and causing more traffic congestion and delay everyone's
commute.

More importantly, the living conditions for the residents will deteriorate and have an effect on (1)
Children's health, (2) Work-life quality, and (3) the dynamic of the community overall.

Below is a summary list of just some of the negative affects when waste transfer is built:

1. Traffic congestion
2. Air pollution - we are all in close proximity
3. Dust fumes
4. Bad smell
5. Negatively impact the tranquillity of our suburb
6. Negatively impact the health and safety of local residents
7. negatively impact property values
8. local residents will bear the cost of roadworks damaged by ongoing heavy vehicle usage of the
area
Regards,
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